
From: Kalliopi Lemos  
Sent: 15 October 2021 17:43 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application ref. 2021/4895/T 27 Bracknell Gardens 
 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 
Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your 
password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being 
used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required. 
 
The owners are allowing the trimming of the branches of the sequoia tree but not within their 
boundaries. 
 
 


